220 Terrace Avenue
Oregon 'City, Oregon
May 15, 1963

Mr. Click Relander
1212 N.W. 32nd Avenue
Yakima, Washington

Dear Mr. Relander:

I read the review of your new book "Strangers on the Land" by
John Clark Hunt in the May 10th issue of the Oregon Journal.

None of the bookstores in Portland seem to have it in stock
yet, so I phoned the llibrary at the Oregon Historical Society.
Miss Pricilla Knuth very kindly zave me your address so I
could write to you.

I would like very much to buy a copy. I am much interested
in the Yakima Indians, having seen them frequently during my
childhood in the Palouse Country.

Information as to where the book may be purchased or if you
are distributing it directly, I would like to know. Since it
is in a limited edition, I don't want to miss getting it.
Please let me know how it 1s being handled.

Sincerely,
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(Mrs.) Vera F. Lynch
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